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January 28, 2015
Leadership Studies Room 201
10:00-11:00am 
Call to Order
Meeting was called to order by Carrie Fink.  In attendance: Ann Pearce, Barbara Nagel, Beverly Earles, Hanna Manning, Jennifer Frederick, Jessica Haymaker, Jordan Martin, Julie Wilburn, Michele Janette, Patricia Ackerman, Sara Luly, Sara Thurston Gonzalez, and Sarah Webb
November Minutes were reviewed and approved.
Information was gathered from Lafene Health Center by various individuals and were able to confirm costing for wellness exams are different costs for depending upon the patient’s gender.  While price changes are not able to occur, ideas were generated about how to off-set the cost to the student.  One idea suggested was creating a fund that students could apply for assistance from.  Further discussion will be held in the future.
The Professional Development Fund has approved 6 applications for a total of $2390.00.  The definition of professional development was discussed as many applications being received are to sit for a professional test.  Discussion was held regarding what the intent of these funds are for and if further parameters should be established for the professional development fund.  There was a feeling these funds should be used for gaining new knowledge.
Feedback has been received on lactation rooms.  Areas that should be looked at in the future include: offering feeding areas to males with children, what is the usage of these rooms, including a table changing area, making the rooms for similar as each room is different, increasing the standard of furniture in the rooms and having separation between these rooms and the lavatories.  Ideas for gathering this information include a survey that can have a link posted in the K-State today.

Meeting Adjourned.
Respectfully submitted by: Carrie Fink


